THREE RIVERS DISTRICT COUNCIL

At a meeting of the Extraordinary   Executive Committee held in the Penn Chamber, Three Rivers House, Rickmansworth, on Thursday 16 August 2012 from 6.30    pm to 6.55 ASK   \* MERGEFORMAT pm.
Present:
  Councillors   Ann Shaw OBE (Chairman), Philip Brading (Vice-Chairman) (Public Services and Health),  ASK   \* MERGEFORMAT Sara Bedford, Chris Hayward, Stephen King, Ralph Sangster, Roger Seabourne, Martin Trevett and Keith Williams.
Officers:
Steven Halls
-
Chief Executive


Peter Brooker
-
Director of Community and Environmental Services


Elwyn Wilson
-
Democratic Services Manager.
An apology for absence was received from Councillor Matthew Bedford.

EX18/12
NOTICE OF OTHER BUSINESS


None.

EX19/12
DECLARATION OF INTERESTS

None.


PUBLIC SERVICES AND HEALTH
EX20/12
  CONSIDERATION OF   RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE PUBLIC SERVICES AND HEALTH POLICY AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE


  

  The Committee received the recommendations of the Public Services and Health Policy and Scrutiny Committee held on 12 July 2012 in relation to the following item on the agenda for the Executive Committee on 16 August 2012. 


Composting and Cardboard Issues

The reason for the recommendation was to enable a bid for finance to be submitted to the Department of Communities and Local Government by the deadline of 17 August 2012.


The Committee noted that if the bid failed the Council would revert back to alternative weekly collections for all waste.

RESOLVED:-



that:


(1)
a final bid be sent to the DCLG, with updated details of the type of collection vehicles as detailed in paragraph 2.8.4 of the report and the outcome of the final bid be reported to the Public Services and Health Policy and Scrutiny Committee;


(2)
any further minor changes to the DCLG bid be delegated to the Portfolio Holder for Public Services and Health, in consultation with the Director of Community and Environment and the Chairman of the Public Services and Health Policy and Scrutiny Committee;

(3)
Officers continue to work with HWP and report back to the Public Services and Health Policy and Scrutiny Committee at a later date; and


(4)
a report be made to the Public Services and Health Policy and Scrutiny Committee meeting on 6 September 2012 on options for a public consultation exercise to be carried out to assess residents’ views on co-mingled recycling and that information be provided in that report on the recycling record of other authorities which had switched to co-mingled recycling.

GENERAL

  EX21/12
CODE OF CONDUCT FOR COUNCILLORS –VALUE REQUIRING MEMBERS TO REGISTER GIFTS AND HOSPITALITY


  The Committee in accordance with the decision of Council on 10 July 2012 was requested to consider the value at which Members must register gifts and hospitality received by them under the Code of Conduct for Members.

RECOMMENDED:-


To Council:-



that  the value for registering gifts, benefits and hospitality set out in paragraph 3.1 of   the Three Rivers District Council Code of Conduct  be revised from £100 to £25.
CHAIRMAN
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